From:

Inverarity C (Christopher) on behalf of Minister for Childcare and Early Years

Sent:

06 September 2017 10:57

To:

First Minister

Cc:

Minister for Childcare and Early Years

Subject:

RE: COP 7 September - Mercantile Marine Memorial 2017/0026676



Mr McDonald will be unable to take this on.

Chris

Chris Inverarity | Private Secretary | Minister for Childcare and Early Years

St Andrews House, Regent Road, Edinburgh, EH1 3DG

From:

On Behalf Of First Minister

Sent: 05 September 2017 16:26

To: Cabinet Secretary for Communities, Social Security and Equalities; Cabinet Secretary for Culture, Tourism and External Affairs; Cabinet Secretary for Finance and the Constitution; Cabinet Secretary for Health and Sport; Cabinet Secretary for Justice; Cabinet Secretary for the Environment, Climate Change and Land Reform; Cabinet Secretary for the Rural Economy and Connectivity; Deputy First Minister and Cabinet Secretary for Education and Skills; Minister for Business, Innovation and Energy; Minister for Childcare and Early Years; Minister for Community Safety and Legal Affairs; Minister for Employability and Training; Minister for Further Education, Higher Education and Science; Minister for International Development and Europe; Minister for Local Government and Housing; Minister for Mental Health; Minister for Parliamentary Business: Minister for Public Health and Sport; Minister for Social Security; Minister for Transport and the Islands; Minister for UK Negotiations on Scotland's Place in Europe

Subject: COP 7 September - Mercantile Marine Memorial 2017/0026676

Hi all

With FM unavailable, does anyone have a Minister who anticipates being in London on 17 October who could represent SG interests at the attached commemoration event? There is anticipated UK Gov and Royal attendance and officials strongly recommend SG are represented.

Please find the attached documents...

<< File: S20170026676.PDF >> << File: F20170026676.doc >> << File: C20170026676.rtf >> Grateful for your response by COP Thursday 7 September.

Kind regards,



Assistant Private Secretary to the First Minister

5th Floor | St Andrew's House | Regent Road | Edinburgh | EH1 3DG

